
CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM
State of Wisconsin

DATE: June 1,2016 FILE REF: 02-59-000198
Aniwa Arsenic Site

TO: Tauren Beggs (DNR Project Manager)

FROM: Warren Hohn (Town's Consultant)

SUBJECT: Site Update from Consultant for Post-Removal Action Groundwater Sampling

Hohn followed up with Beggs on Beggs' 5/31/16 email regarding a post-removal groundwater sampling
plan. Hohn plans on grabbing groundwater samples prior to the scheduled June 2016 Town meeting. The

Town meetings are regularly scheduled on the second Monday of each month. Hohn plans to submit a

sampling plan to Beggs after he has had a chance to discuss with the Town at the meeting.


